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Please protect the Oregon bottle bill as it is presently written. It works very well to 

keep trash off our streets. If you go to Seattle and walk the city streets, you’ll see the 

trash there as appalling because they don’t have a bottle return system. I’m a very 

enthusiastic collector of bottles and towns With the help of my neighbors. We got 

very many of them into the recycle system so leave the bottle bill out of the wildfire 

situation. Certainly wild fires need money , but the bottle bill is not the place to get the 

money. Thank you. 


